
You count on your workers’ compensation benefits. 
They are critical to you and your family. And, knowing when they’ll arrive helps you plan your life.

That’s why we’re making a change, so it’s easy to understand, and the same every month.

A change to the monthly benefit payment schedule:  
WCB monthly benefits issued on the first Wednesday of every month

Q:  When is my monthly benefit by WCB issued?

A:  The first Wednesday of the month. You can expect to 
receive the payment in your bank account between  
1 to 3 business days after this date, depending on 
your bank’s processing times. 

It’s very rare that a holiday falls on a Wednesday, but 
sometimes they can. On these days, your payment  
would be issued on the previous business day.
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How it works today:

• Benefits are issued by the WCB on a different day,  
	 early in each month.

• The calendar is published on the WCB website.

• It’s not easy to remember exactly what date is the  
	 payment date.

What’s changing?

• Beginning February 1, 2025, benefits will be issued  
	 by the WCB on the first Wednesday of every month.

• Benefits will be in your bank account 1 to 3 business  
	 days after this date, depending on your bank’s  
	 processing times. These dates vary a little depending 
	 on your bank.

• No more wondering what the date is this month. 

What are the actual dates?  
Check the payment schedule at:  
wcb.ns.ca


